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United States Department of State
Washington, D.C. 203520

FEB 2 2 2018

Case No. F-2016-13538
Segment: DIA-0001

John J. Greenewald, Jr.

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

I refer to your request dated September 14, 2016 to the Defense Intelligence
Agency, which was referred to the Department of State on September 27, 2016,
for the release of certain material under the Freedom of Information Act (Title 5
USC Section 552). Of the relevant documents retrieved in response to your
request, one was considered to be of primary interest to the Department of State,
and was therefore referred to us for appropriate action.

We have determined that it may be released in full. All released material is
enclosed.

Sincerely,
M ﬂ/(@”M
o

Eric F. Stein, Director
Office of Information Programs and Services

Enclosure:
As stated.






































